
 

 

Joint Communiqué #3 
CSEA and District Interest-Based Bargaining Team 

November 28, 2016 
 

 
We hope that all Classified Employees had a restful and relaxing Thanksgiving break.   
 
The Interest-Based Bargaining (IBB) Team met on November 17 & 18, 2016 and began 
processing several reclassification applications.   
 
This IBB Team will meet again on December 6, 7 & 8 to continue reviewing the reclassification 
applications as well continuing our discussions on Article IX – Health and Welfare Benefits. 
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